Saturday, November 19, 2022

Virginia Commonwealth University
presents a one-day program for Latine
high school students and their
families to provide an overview of the
college experience at VCU.

QUESTIONS?

Enrigue Rangel-Rodriguez
Admissions Counselor, Latine Recruiter
rangelrodrige@vcu.edu




